
                                                                                                               Whittlesey Mud Walls Group
                                                                                                c/o The Town Hall
                                                                                                Market Street
                                                                                                Whittlesey
                                                                                                Peterborough
                                                                                                PE7 1BD

Minutes for 6th December + update

1     Present - Mesdames: Phillips, McAndrew.
                      Messrs: Shearing, Phillips, Boddington, Hall, Gerstner, Green.
       Apologies - Barback, Whitwell, Hancock.
2     Survey document - Our survey presentation was well received, and we got some 
positive and useful feedback from those attending. We were told about another existing 
wall, which we've arranged to survey and include in the document. It was also decided 
to add some extra information, which I'll get on with so it can go to print in early 
January.

      Our Mud Wall Christmas tree was very popular, and created a lot of interest, so we're
pleased we did it. For those of you who saw it, if you have any comments we'd 
appreciate your feedback.

      Our Mud Wall Display is almost ready, and will run until February. We hope you'll 
come to the Museum to see it, and let us know what you think of it.

      So thank you to everyone who helped us with the surveys, the Christmas tree and 
setting up our display.

      We wish all members and associates a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Next meeting -

Wednesday 10th January at 10.30am.
( 1 week later because of New Year).

Mike.
(scorpionmike57@googlemail.com)
 


